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Pawnee Co board holds annual re-organization
(KLZA)--Dennis Schaardt has been elected Chairman of the Pawnee County
Board of Commissioners for another year.

During the January 2, annual re-organization meeting Jan Lang was elected
Vice-Chairman.

All other appointments for 2018 will be the same as in 2017 including Highway
Superintendent Chris Rauner and Amanda Burki as Emergency Manager.

Commissioners also approved a resolution establishing salaries for elected

officials of Pawnee County for the term 2019 — 2022 as set during their December
19, meeting.
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